
  

 

02  January 2014 

 
 
 

James Emmett 
Head of Stakeholder Engagement (Employers) 
Pearson 
One90 High Holborn 
London  
WC1V 7BH 
 
 

Dear James 
 
Letter of Recognition – BTEC National Diplomas (Horticulture) 
 
As an employer in the sector, we recognise the following qualifications as being fit for purpose: 
 
500/8351/X - Pearson BTEC Level 3 Subsidiary Diploma in Horticulture (QCF) 
601/1100/8 - Pearson BTEC Level 3 90-credit Diploma in Horticulture (QCF) 
500/8336/3 - Pearson BTEC Level 3 Diploma in Horticulture (QCF) 
500/8266/8 - Pearson BTEC Level 3 Extended Diploma in Horticulture (QCF) 
 
We believe that these qualifications develop and confirm specialist knowledge and skills in the 
sector, to a standard that can be reasonably expected of an 18 year old in full time education.  
 
The qualifications will give students an advantage when applying for related jobs or further 
training. 
 
Specifically they will allow learners to progress in to roles within; landscape and garden design, 
fruit and vegetable growing, plant and flower growing, grounds maintenance, green keeping, 
garden centre and nursery operations and professional gardening. 
 
We are happy for the company’s name and web address to be made available on the DfE and 
Pearson websites to confirm that we recognise the qualifications. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 
 

Martin Staniforth M.Hort. (RHS), Dip. Hort. (Kew) (Hons), 

Acting Principal, School of Horticulture, Great Glasshouse & Training Section, 
Horticulture Kew Gardens  
E: M.Staniforth@kew.org ǀ T: 020 8332 5544 ǀ F: 020 8332 5574 
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